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Think you're paying alot in water and sewer charges now?   Just  wait until La Crosse has to
upgrade the sewage treatment plant to deal with  increased restrictions on phosphorous
releases.  It's plenty of equipment  and facility upgrades.  Very costly, according to the most
recent estimates  city water utility manager Mark Johnson has received

         

Sewage treatment plant improvements could be required to deal with the  phosphorous
mandates in just a few years.   
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